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CHANGE OF REMIT  
 
The Working Group had before it for consideration, an updated version of its remit.  
 
The remit had been amended to reflect the modernising of the Housing Access 
Service. 
 
The Working Group resolved:- 
(i) to agree the amendments to the remit; and 
(ii) to refer the matter to the Housing and Environment Committee for approval.  


